
 
 

   
   

News Story - STEM Challenge (Technology)  
How do we join items? 

 
This week, children and staff have 
been focusing on our STEM 
challenge.  
 
Over the last couple of weeks 
toddlers have shown a great deal of 
interest in vehicles, watching big 
buses and bin lorries drive past whilst 
in the nursery playground. The 

toddlers have focused on creating their own bus to role play with.  
 
They have had fun all week 
working together gluing, sticking 
and especially painting the 
different parts of the bus and then 
assembling it all together. 
 
Children shared their own 
experience, “I go on the bus with 
Nano”, and contributed ideas “We 
need black wheels on the bus." 

 
Our Pre school children have really enjoyed taking part in daily ‘belly breathing’ 
exercises and learning about the body over the last couple of weeks. The staff 
have extended their learning by creating a model of the lungs. From this, 
children were able to understand ‘where in the body the lungs are’, ‘how many 
lungs they have’ and ‘how they work’. 
 
Children have been introduced to new 
words “inflate” and “deflate”. Children 
have thoroughly enjoyed this activity and 
learning what happens inside their own 
body!  
 
“It’s going up and down”.  
 
“Apa, I like doing exercise!”. 


